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Dear John 

AURIZON_ 

Standard Rai l Connection Agreement: Queensland Competition Authority's Final Decision 

I refer to the Queensland Competition Authority's Final Decision dated December 2012, on the 
proposed Standard Rail Connection Agreement (SRCA) to be developed under clause 8.4 of 
Aurizon Network's 2010 Access Undertaking (UT3). 

I attach our proposed amendments to the QCA's final decision on the Standard Rail Connection 
Agreement. 

I would like to acknowledge the constructive approach the QCA has taken throughout this process. 

Sincerely 

Michael Carter 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 

14 February 2013 




